
If you decide to 
participate, 

you will be given $40 
after each meeting 

If you are interested, 
please contact 
Louise Bell at

louise.bell@unb.ca 

We are looking for parents who have
lived experience of having a child with

cancer to be a part of our patient
advisory committee. 

Over the next 1-2 years, you will meet
with members of the UNB research team

3-4 times with 1-2 other caregivers to
actively contribute to the project.  

Patient-oriented research involves people with
lived experience in the research project to help
ensure the project focuses on patient-identified

priorities and improves patient-related outcomes.

The Current Study

What is Patient-oriented
Research?

What is Your Role?  
The current study aims to explore

the use of social media support
groups by caregivers of children

with cancer. 

Supervisor: Dr. Janine Olthuis, L.Psych

Parents, 
we need your help! 

Does your child have
cancer or are they in

remission from
cancer? 

Are you interested in
patient-oriented

research?


